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The following is an extract from the minutes of a 
meeting of the Faculty of Law held in the office of the 
Dean on Wednesday, October 15th, 1924, at 5.15 p.m.
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MWH3RBAS many practitioners complain that the time 
spent in attendance at lectures and in studying for 
examinations so restricts the attendance of students in 
offices that the practical training there received is in 
most cases altogether inadequate.

HE"AUD WH3R3AS this Faculty is of opinion that the 
time spent by students in office attendance seriously 
interferes with their university studies.
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"AHD WH3REAS this Faculty is of opinion that it is 
desirable that the periods devoted to the systematic 
study of law and to practical office training be separ­
ated.

"AND WH3R3A.S it is also of opinion that three years 
should be devoted exclusively to the systematic study of 
law and that the experience gained in one year's atten­
dance in a law office during ordinary office hours after 
completion of the university law course and the passing 
of all examinations would be more than the equivalent of 
the office training now received.
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